
Face to face assessments start again
at the CNC

News story

The Civil Nuclear Constabulary is an armed police force that carry out a
vital counter-terrorism role protecting critical national infrastructure.

We currently have vacancies for Authorised Firearms Officers and are also
recruiting for firearms instructors nationally. Due to the Covid-19 crisis
however, our face to face medical assessments and fitness tests have been
paused since March, meaning we have lots of recruits in the pipeline waiting
these essential assessments.

We are pleased to announce we are now in the position to restart some face to
face medical assessments and fitness tests, ensuring we employ full Covid-
safety precautions.

Due to the restrictions this brings, we have limited availability and at
present these will be offered initially to applicants who have been
identified as a priority in the recruitment process. This is subject to
continuous review in-line with the evolving Covid-19 and may be subject to
change at short notice. Relevant applicants will be contacted by our
Occupational Health & Wellbeing team and invited to attend a medical
appointment and Multi-Stage Fitness Test (MSFT) for assessment.

So, if you have an application in with the CNC at present, or if you are
thinking of applying, please wait to hear from us about how we will be moving
your application forward and thank you for your patience in the meantime.

To find out more about the CNC and the role we carry out, as well as what
vacancies we have at present, please visit our CNC Jobs website. To see
useful information and advice on how to prepare for the MSFT, view our
Fitness Focus videos on YouTube
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